18.

WAI ORA TRUST APPLICATION FOR FUNDING

The Board considered a report requesting the allocation of $4,200 in the current financial year 2000/01
to the Wai ora Trust, to meet the cost of a community garden programme and the Schools Education
Programme.

The Board resolved to decline the application for funding.



